
Hi, 

I’m writing you today to say that I agree with MCA’s recommendations. I feel especially 

strongly about figuring out how to get site specific SEQA done for existing licensed farms. We 

have worked hard and spent a lot of money to be compliant and it would be spitting in our face if 

the county doesn’t find us a path forward.  

Thanks, 

Francisco Jordan-Ferrari  

Green Space Farms 

 


